
Message from R.O. 
 
Election office has received requests from some contestants to extend the date of 
withdrawal of Nomination as they are trying to create consensus among them. 
 
Considering the request the last date of withdrawal is extended upto 10/6/22 16:00 
hrs. 
 
Further schedule is likely to be modified accordingly  which will be informed in due 
course. 
 
It is also observed that few office bearers and contestants are raising the baseless 
questions in speculation on Election Process in Social Media and elsewhere. Such 
comments are totally based on assumptions and presumptions. It is viewed 
seriously. 
 
Also Some people are trying to hault democratic process of election through lame 
excuses which is not in the favor of Organization. 
 
Election office is trying it's best to conduct free and fair election under tough and 
adverse conditions of time constraints etc. All necessary  arrangements are being 
made accordingly. 
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